
  

 
                     

 
          Memo 

 
To: Board of Directors 
From: Larrie Ann Davis 
Date: February 17, 2017 
Subject: Request to be Placed on the Agenda, Trina Brettmann  
 Account No. 36-1378-00; 24047 Lake Drive 
 
 
Ms. Brettmann requested to be placed on the agenda to discuss a number of items regarding 
her high water bill.  Ms. Brettmann owns the Sleepy Hollow Motel and has three meters on the 
property.  Her concerns/requests are listed below. 

 There was no notification by District staff when a leak began on her property. 

Telephone calls to the customer are a courtesy.  District Administrative Code states it is 
the customers’ responsibility to maintain their on-site plumbing.  It also states the 
District’s jurisdiction and responsibility ends at the meter and the District will in no case 
be liable for damages occasioned by water running from open or faulty fixtures, or from 
broken or damaged pipes on the customer’s side of the meter. 

 Reversal of the Automatic Payment of $442.55 processed on February 4, 2017. 

Ms. Brettmann established an Automatic Payment Plan with the District in February 
2013.  The Automatic Plan Agreement includes important information about the plan 
including what to do if you wish to stop an automatic payment from occurring.  The 
notice states you must call our business office at least three (3) business days before 
the scheduled payment date. 

 An adjustment to her account and the ability to pay the account balance over a 
twenty four month period. 

A onetime adjustment on the account was made on February 15, 2017 in the amount of 
$105.40.  Payment arrangements on accounts do not generally extend past six months. 

A copy of all documentation is attached for your reference. 




























